
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd September 2021 
 
 

Macmillan Coffee and Cake Event- Hodge House 
Parents and Carers 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Macmillan coffee and cake event on Friday 24th September, which we 
will be hosting at Hodge House Community centre, Regent Street, Nelson, BB9 8LJ. 
 
Students from college will be producing and serving cakes and refreshments in a café style setting, with all 
proceeds going to Macmillan Cancer Research. 
 
The event will run from 11:00 am to 2:00pm and we are inviting you to come sit and relax with a brew and a 
slice of cake, while experiencing first hand some of the real life work experience opportunities and efforts of 
our students. Alison (Family Liaison Officer) will be there to offer advice or a chat in an informal setting.  
 
Any kind donations of shop bought and nut free cakes to subsidise the fabulous cakes and treats made by 
our students will be greatly received, and should please be sent into school/college by Thursday 23rd 
September.  
 
Please note that this event is aimed at parents, carers and the community, and students will be having a 
separate event in school. We are very excited to see you all there!  
 
Many thanks, 
 

N.Booth 
 
Nicola Booth  
Teaching Assistant 


